Vanderheyden School Public Forums on School Reopening

Please see the date/time and contact information below for three telephone conference public forums designed to provide information to Parents and Caregivers surrounding school reopening at Vanderheyden.  Ms. Lisa Nappi, Director of Education and Dr. Peter Taormina, Director of student Services, will provide information and field questions on the various details of the Vanderheyden reopening plan.  

The plan, in its entirety is posted on our website along with specific information surrounding testing, contact tracing and remote, hybrid and in-person instruction.  

As always, Vanderheyden staff and administration stand ready to answer your questions and provide information on-going regarding all school related concerns.  

Please address concerns to: 
Ms. Lisa Nappi – Director of Education lnappi@vanderheyden.org 
Dr. Peter Taormina – Director of Student Services ptaormina@vanderheyden.org 


	Day/Date
	Time
	Number/Access Code

	Tuesday, August 18th
	12:00 PM
	(701) 802-5101 Code: 895960

	Wednesday, August 19th
	12:30 PM
	(701) 802-5101 Code: 895960

	Thursday, August 20th
	11:30 AM
	(701) 802-5101 Code: 895960
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